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Our Response to Covid19 –  
notes on changes in practise 

 

Below are a few notes on some of the changes we will be making at our holiday 
clubs over the summer of 2020. An updated version will be available prior to our 
bookings opening. 

Drop off and pick up- we will be changing the way that we sign children in and out 
of our care, setting up an area outside for parents to drop off and pick up their 
children. 

Group sizes- we will be shrinking our group sizes so that we can ensure social  
distancing throughout the day. 

Activities- we probably only be running 2 activity types per day - either art and 
cooking, or art and animation. 

Materials- we will be allocating materials & equipment to the children for the day 
and not sharing equipment to ensure we are limiting the exchange of objects  
between children 

Seating for lunches and activities - we will be using seating plans to ensure social 
distancing. 

Hand sanitiser- we have a large amount of hand sanitiser to see us through the 
holidays and will be working within the authority guidelines to ensure we are  
doing out utmost to keep everyone safe. 

 

For Enquiries email bookings@kidsartsacademy.co.uk or Tel. 07967 653946 

  

 


